
December 22, 2022
Greetings!

2022 Village Employee of the Year- Sergeant Ray Moeller

As selected by his colleagues, the 2022 Village of Woodridge Employee of the Year is Sergeant Ray
Moeller. For over 32 years, Ray has been dedicated to the Village of Woodridge, its residents, and co-
workers. Ray's ability to manage and assist during emergency situations such as the blizzard of 2011 and
the June 2021 tornado was demonstrated as Ray became one of two primary points of contact in the
police department coordinating emergency response with public works. Congratulations Sergeant
Moeller!

(left to right) Al Stonitsch, Village Administrator, Sergeant Ray Moeller
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VILLAGE MEETINGS

Human Relations
Advisory Committee

January 10 at 6:00 p.m.
Woodridge Library

3 Plaza Drive

Plan Commission
January 16 at 7:00 p.m.

Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

Village Board Meeting
January 19 at 7:00 p.m.

Werch Board Room
5 Plaza Drive

Board of Police
Commissioners Meeting
January 23 at 6:30 p.m.

Training Room 2nd Floor
5 Plaza Drive

Water Bill Brief
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Village Offices Closed for the Holidays
​

Woodridge Village offices will be closed for the Holidays
beginning at 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 22, reopening to
the public on Tuesday, December 27.

Village offices will also be closed on Monday, January 2, 2023.

Groot Service for
Friday, December 23

Normal Friday Garbage
Service will be in effect as
long as Groot is safely able to
navigate the streets. If Friday
service cannot be completed,
Groot will be back Saturday to
finish Friday's collection.

Job Openings at the Village of Woodridge
​

The Village of Woodridge is seeking applications for Management
Analyst in the Woodridge Police Department.

This is a full-time, forty-hour per week position. To apply, please visit
the Village's new online employment portal .
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What Should You Do With Your Light Strand that Doesn't
Work? Recycle It!

​
Woodridge residents may recycle non-working holiday lights at
Woodridge Village Hall, 5 Plaza Drive or Public Works building, 1
Plaza Drive. The Village is partnering with Elgin Recycling to offer this
free service to residents from November 21, 2022, through March 3,
2023. Please - no CFLs.

Click here to purchase the book ‘Images of America: Woodridge’ for $23.99 or at
Village Hall for $16 during regular business hours while supplies last.

IN AND AROUND WOODRIDGE

Countdown to Noon Year! 

Families with young children are invited to a New Year’s Eve party from
11:00 a.m. to noon on December 31 at the Woodridge Public Library.
Drop in, no registration required, for New Year’s crafts, music, a
countdown to the noon hour with a balloon drop, and a chance to take an
epic New Year’s Party Picture.

Library Holiday Closures

The Woodridge Library will be closing due to extreme weather starting today 12/22 at 1 p.m., through
the end of the day Friday, 12/23 p.m.

The Library will also be closed December 24 through December 26 for the Christmas holiday. The
library is open on New Year’s Eve until 5 p.m., and closed January 1 through 2 for the New Year’s
holiday. Outdoor book returns remain open 24/7/365.

Have feedback regarding Woodridge E-News? Click here!
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